CANBY PLANNING COMMISSION JANUARY 18, 1967

The regular meeting of the Commission was called to order by the chairman with all commissioners present. Also in attendance was Mayor Guild.

The minutes of the November meeting were approved as read. It was noted the December 21st meeting had been cancelled because of its proximity to Christmas.

A letter from School District 86C was read requesting that two parcels of school property: at Territorial and Ferry Roads and at Mundorf and South Ivy, be included in any future planning for school building purposes.

Consideration was given to establishing a by-pass route to alleviate the heavy traffic on South Ivy, but the Commission felt there was nothing to be done at this time.

Discussion was had on problems to be encountered in new construction and replacement of sidewalks where a property owner may desire to build a sidewalk integral with the curb, thus eliminating the parking strip. It was noted this could be accomplished by application for approval of the Council, and it was the opinion of the Commission that standardization of curbs throughout the city would be desirable but impractical, and that a change in the ordinance may be indicated.

There being no further business to come before the Commission, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary